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Will you be affected by NUT and NASUWT strike 
action on Thursday 17 October? 

The National Union of Teachers (NUT) and the National Association of Schoolmasters Union of 

Women Teachers (NASUWT) will be taking strike action on Thursday 17 October, affecting children 

and parents/guardians where schools will be closed or partially closed. 

We recognise this action may impact on many of our staff. If you are affected, we encourage you 

to discuss the impact and possible options with your line manager. Where possible, please take all 

reasonable efforts to come to work as normal. 

The following policies are also available on the HR website for your reference: 

 Disruption to Services Arising from Unusual 

Circumstances 

 Compassionate Leave/Domestic Incidents   

 

https://www.secureapps.soton.ac.uk/PublicProxy/files.aspx?f=https%3A%2F%2Fintranet.soton.ac.uk%2Fsites%2Fhr%2Fuser-services%2FHow%2520to%2FPolicy%2520-%2520Disruption%2520to%2520services%2520in%2520unusual%2520circumstances.pdf
https://www.secureapps.soton.ac.uk/PublicProxy/files.aspx?f=https%3A%2F%2Fintranet.soton.ac.uk%2Fsites%2Fhr%2Fuser-services%2FHow%2520to%2FPolicy%2520-%2520Disruption%2520to%2520services%2520in%2520unusual%2520circumstances.pdf
https://www.secureapps.soton.ac.uk/PublicProxy/files.aspx?f=https%3A%2F%2Fintranet.soton.ac.uk%2Fsites%2Fhr%2Fuser-services%2FHow%2520to%2FPolicy%2520-%2520Compassionate%2520%2B%2520domestic%2520leave.pdf

